
AWSC Report- August 18-2018 the immediate past delegate 

As Part of my duties as Immediate Past Delegate it is my responsibility to organize and encourage 

member of our New York North Area to participate in the Public Outreach Booth at the New York State 

Fair.  

I have made the Payments to the Fair for the use of the Booth, secured tables and chairs and paid the 

Insurance Cost for the Booth. I have ordered the tickets to give to each participating member. In 

conjunction with our Web Technical Support person (Kathi D.) we have set up mechanismthruSign-Up(a 

web design) to place this easy way to sign up from our New York North Website. 

As of Sunday August 12th we have most of the spots filled and I thank ALL of those people who are 

willing to Serve. However we do have several Spots that need to be filled and I do hope there are still 

people out there who will step up to help.  These spots are as Followed: 

Wednesday August 22, 7-10 pm      NEED – 2 Persons 

Thursday August 23rd,    7-10 pm      NEED- 1 person  

Saturday August 25t,    7-10pm     NEED – 1 person  

Sunday August 26th,      1-4pm        NEED 1 Person 

                                           4-7pm        NEED 2 persons 

                                           7- 10pm     NEED 2 Persons 

Monday August 27th,     1-4 pm         NEED 1 Person 

                                          7-10pm       NEED 1 person 

Tuesday August 28th     7-10pm       NEED2 Persons 

Thursday August 30th    4-7 pm        NEED 1 Person 

                                          7-10 pm      NEED 2 Persons 

Friday August 31st          7- 10pm      NEED 1 Person 

Saturday Sept. 1st            4-7 pm       NEED 2 Persons 

                                           7-10pm      NEED 2 Persons 

Sunday Sept. 2nd    1- pm       NEED 2 Persons 

                                           4-7 pm        NEED 2 Persons 

                                           7- 10 pm     NEED 2 Persons 

Monday Sept.3rd             10-1 pm      NEED 1 Person 

                                           4-7 pm         NEED 2 Persons 

                                           7-10              NEED 1 Person 



 

I will be mailing out the Tickets on Wednesday August 15th for your Free Admission to the Fair, however 

I will bring tickets for the unfilled slots to the AWSC on Sept. 18 for those who will be willing to sign up 

then.    New York North cannot reimburse you for your Transportation however. Because there are  Long 

lines  on the Highway getting the Fair I might suggest you to ride the CENTOPark & Ride Service available 

For locations andcostsgo to website, www.centro.org(approx. $2.00 each way and Senior Discount’s 

available.) 

I will again leading the New GR Meeting at 8:00 am on Saturday Morning at the Fall Assembly so 

encourageAll NEW GR to attend.   

Sincerely, 

Diane C. 

Immediate Past Delegate  

 

http://www.centro.org/

